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May 26, 2021 
 
 
D. MacRae 
Director, Transportation and Mobility 
 
 
I hereby certify that the Municipal Council, at its meeting held on May 25, 2021 
resolved: 
 
That the following actions be taken with respect to the 4th Report of the Accessibility 
Advisory Committee, from its meeting held on April 22, 2021: 
 
a)     the Municipal Council BE ADVISED that the Accessibility Advisory Committee 
(ACCAC) continues to support its previous recommendation, from its meeting held on 
January 28, 2021, with respect to the installation of sidewalks in the City of London; it 
being noted that the recommendation read as follows: 
 
“That the following actions be taken with respect to the Memo dated January 20, 2021, 
from the Director, Roads and Transportation, related to the 2021 Neighbourhood Street 
Reconstruction Projects - Complete Streets Sidewalk Assessments: 
 
i)     the Civic Administration BE ADVISED that the Accessibility Advisory Committee 
(ACCAC) supports the inclusion of sidewalks on both sides of the streets listed within 
the above-noted Memo except in circumstances that warrant sidewalks on only one side 
of the street; and, 
ii)     the Civic Administration BE ADVISED that the only instances that call for zero 
sidewalks on a street should be situations where the circumstances are insurmountable 
for the installation of sidewalks and, in those cases, the ACCAC should be consulted”; 
it being noted that the ACCAC reviewed the Municipal Council resolution letter, from its 
meeting held on March 23, 2021, with respect to New Sidewalks in 2021 Infrastructure 
Reconstruction Projects; and, 
 
b)     clauses 1.1, 2.1, 3.1, 3.2, 3.4 and 4.1 BE RECEIVED. (2.1/8/CPSC) 
 

 
C. Saunders 
City Clerk 
/jb 
 
 
cc: Chair and Members, Accessibility Advisory Committee 
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